
Discussion Night – Choice or Opportunity
Why are women underrepresented 

in STEM fields?

The Graduate Women in Physics (GWiP) would like to invite everyone to a discussion night.  We will be focusing on

“Why are women underrepresented in the STEM fields? “Why are women underrepresented in the STEM fields? –– is this a choice or lack of opportunity?”is this a choice or lack of opportunity?”

Wednesday November 14 from 5:30-7pm

In PRB 4138
RSPV requested, but not required (gwip.osu@gmail.com)

Dinner will be provided

“Why are women underrepresented in the STEM fields? “Why are women underrepresented in the STEM fields? –– is this a choice or lack of opportunity?”is this a choice or lack of opportunity?”
We want this to be a fruitful discussion and encourage everyone to attend.  

This event is co-sponsored by the Center for Emergent Materials

Topics that will be discussed:

• Debunking Innate Differences

• Gendered Toys

• Stereotypes + Stereotype Threat

• Gender Bias in Science Hiring

• When Scientists Choose Motherhood

Questions? gwip.osu@gmail.com


